
 

                                                                 

 

Dear Friends, 

 
We hope you are all well, 
 
Now that August has arrived, we are planning a couple of social events that you might like to 
join us in: 
 
Saturday 7th August: 
 
In addition to the normal Saturday morning Rollup at 10.30am, we are planning to follow up with 
a “Bring Your Own” Picnic afterwards at around 12.00. This is an opportunity for both Bowlers 
and Non-Bowlers to get together and socialise, (and you don’t have to bowl to take part in the 
Picnic). It’s also an opportunity to bring along friends and partners, and to meet other Members 
socially. Tea and Coffee will be available, but bring your own food. 
 
We are hoping the weather will be kind on Saturday and are planning to hold the Picnic outside 
on the Patio Area but, (just in case), we can always move inside the Clubhouse if necessary. 
 
There is no entry fee, but there will be a Raffle which we hope you will be able to support. 
 
 
Saturday 28th August: 
 
Our Joint Finals day will take place on this day, and we plan to hold another B.Y.O. Picnic in 
tandem with the Finals. Actual details are currently being worked out, but please put this date in 
your diaries at this stage. 
 
 
 
Let’s hope the weather will stay kind during August so we can continue to enjoy our lovely 
Green and surrounding garden areas, which are looking at their very best at this time of year. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you, and enjoy your bowling! 
 
 

 
With Very Best Wishes, 
 
Your Committee 
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